

TO:                  Potential Participants
FROM:            Larry Christiano and Martin Eichenbaum
DATE:             January 30, 2020
RE:                  NBER Summer Institute Call for Papers

We are organizing a workshop on Impulse and Propagation Mechanisms.  The workshop will be held during the NBER Summer Institute from July 6 to 10, 2020 in Cambridge, MA 

At the moment, we are looking for interesting papers to include on the program. If you would like to submit a paper for consideration, please upload the paper here no later than NOON (EST) on March 18:

http://www.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI20EFCE

You may submit to up to two workshops.  When submitting to two workshops, please use the text box to indicate which presentation venue is your first choice, and also provide a brief (less than 500 character) explanation of why the paper is well suited to multiple workshops.

Please share this information with colleagues who may have a paper suitable for the program.  Papers by researchers with and without NBER affiliations, by early career scholars, and by researchers from under-represented groups, are welcome.

Formal invitations and logistical information will be sent by the end of May. Unfortunately, because this call for papers is being sent to a large number of people, we will not be able to invite everyone receiving this memo.

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Rob in the NBER's conference department at rshannon@nber.org.
